
 

 

 
  Tuesday, May 20, 2014    

 

SOUTHWEST ANNOUNCES SEASONAL TAMPA, FL 
NON-STOP SERVICE FROM ROCHESTER 

Non-stop flight to Tampa will launch November 2014 
 
Monroe County Executive Maggie Brooks today announced that Southwest Airlines is 
launching a daily, non-stop flight from the Greater Rochester International Airport (ROC) to 
Tampa International Airport (TPA) beginning in November 2014.   

 
“Monroe County is pleased that Southwest has chosen to continue providing the convenience 
and ease of a seasonal non-stop flight to Tampa,” said Brooks. “Tampa ranks among the top 
destinations for passengers departing from our community and the additional non-stop flight 
offers area travelers more options when booking travel from ROC.”  

 
Southwest will begin the additional service to Tampa International Airport beginning on 
November 2nd, 2014.  Daily TPA service will be: 

 
Flight Number From To Departs Arrives Frequency 

667 ROC TPA 12:50 PM 3:50 PM  
Daily, Non-Stop 

Service Begins: 11/02/14 
4186 TPA ROC 9:35 AM 12:15 PM  

Daily, Non-Stop 
Service Begins: 11/02/14 

      

      

 
Southwest also offers daily non-stop flights between ROC and Baltimore, Chicago Midway and 
Orlando.  Tickets are available for purchase at www.southwest.com .  
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